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The Greater New York Development Co. (GNYDC) assisted this month in the financing of over
1,756 s/f of commercial real estate.
GNYDC financed Meir Kahtan Public Relations, LLC., a public relations firm. Their clients are
located throughout the U.S., U.K., Australia, Asia and Latin America. 
They received a $507,000 SBA 504 loan as part of a $1.22 million financing package to purchase
and renovate a commercial condominium unit on the third floor at 36 West 44th St., located in the
midtown Grand Central area in the Bar Building between Fifth Ave. and Avenue of the Americas.
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